PET E RSBURG

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

December 2, 2020

Dear Petersburg Parks & Recreation Board and Assembly Members,

The Petersburg Chamber of Commerce would like to take time to voice our complete support for the
Sandy Beach Park. We believe this will create a sense of community for families and children to look
back on and remember for a lifetime. We also believe this is a positive outlet for our community and
children to engage and have a safe place to wind down from the craziness of life and bring a sense of joy

and normalcy.

Please consider this letter of support. We appreciate your time and dedication in making Petershurg a
great place for families to call home and raise their children.

Sincerely,

Mindy Lopez
Petersburg Chamber Admin



